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Dear Friend(s): 
 
 

God is doing new things, and The Magdalene Project has a new name! 
           

“LIGHTHOUSE WOMEN AND CHILDREN CENTER” 
 

The Magdalene Project lives in my heart for the women on the streets; however, the Lord 
has impressed upon us to minister to children a little more, so we  made an “executive       
decision” that this new name would represent our work .  

 
We will never stop reaching out to women on the streets in Niagara Falls and people who 
are homeless and low income by meeting their personal and physical needs. We will also 
continue with our Kidz Club,  Thursday Dinner, and  Rose Café for the ladies and we ask 
you for much needed prayer.  
 
We are  located at the same address:  1910 Falls St., Niagara Falls, NY 14303.  Also, please 
note our new website address www.lighthousewomenandchildren.com.  Checks may be 
payable to Lighthouse Women &  Children Center.   
 
We deeply appreciate all your gifts and prayers for this ministry and for 
those less   fortunate.   
 
 
 
Joanne Lorenzo 
Lighthouse Women & Children Center 

 
Lighthouse Women & Children Center is a program of Lighthouse International Ministries, a 501(c)(3) ministry.                                                                                           
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  Joanne Lorenzo 
    Founder/Director 



VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT 

Jeanie Consiglio has served Jesus for a while! She has been involved in            
intercession, healing prayer ministry, prison ministry, and church altar ministry.   
 
Jeanie was born and raised in the Town of Tonawanda. She attended Buffalo 
State College and majored in elementary education.   She volunteers at a food 
pantry in Tonawanda and donates bread and produce to Lighthouse Women & 
Children Center weekly.  
 
Jeanie says, “My desire is to be Jesus to those on the streets. As I lay hands and 
pray for those we reach out to, my heart is for them to encounter His  presence 
and His love as I tune into what the Holy Spirit is saying to them which hopefully 
will create a hunger in them to know Him more. Most people seem to be open 
to and really desire to connect with Him.” Jeanie has a wonderful  
family, and we are blessed to have her work with us as we serve Jesus and His 
people. 

COOKING HELP WANTED!!! 
Every Thursday the Magdalene Project serves approximately 125 take-out       

dinners to the community. If your church or organization would like to prepare   
a dinner, there are still some openings, and your church or organization would  
only have to drop the meal off.  What a wonderful way to serve the Lord right 

where you are!  Please call the office at 716-282-0908 to register for a day! 

WANT TO  HELP?   
DONATIONS OF 

THE FOLLOWING 
ITEMS/SERVICES 

ARE GREATLY   
APPRECIATED!!! 

 
• Furniture movers 

• Cooks for soup   kitchen 

• Volunteers for vehicle 

maintenance 

• Handyman for general 

repairs 

• Furniture 

• Appliances 

• Non-perishable food 

• Personal hygiene items 

• Cash 

GRAND OPENING OF THE LIGHTHOUSE CAFÉ! 
 

THE LIGHTHOUSE CAFÉ IS OPENING ON  
FRIDAY APRIL 30, 2021 @6:30 PM 

 

There are so many of God’s children on the streets of our 
city who are lost and forgotten but have great gifts the 

Lord has blessed them with.  The Lighthouse Café will be 
a place where they can come to be part of the Light-

house family and share their talents and gifts! 
 

“STEP INTO FREEDOM” 12-STEP PROGRAM FOR LADIES 
 

One day when I was visiting the Niagara County Jail to run the 
Ladies’ Bible Study, I asked if anyone knew who Moses was…no 
hands went up.  King David?…no hands!  Jonah?...no hands!  
Most of the ladies are inside because of a drug problem, and 
that’s why a faith-based 12-step program/discipleship program 
is so needed. We meet every Wednesday at 4:30 p.m., and all 
ladies are welcome. Please keep our ladies in prayer. 
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